
Fourth Sunday of Easter 
May 7, 2017

“He himself bore our sins in his body upon the cross, 
so that, free from sin, we might live for righteousness.”  1 Peter 2:24

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, May 7, 2017 – May Crowning      
Fourth Sunday of Easter  
  9:00 am  Adult Religious Ed    
10:30 am   Liturgy +Tony Muzzi  by: Josephine Muzzi     
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon
   

Monday, May 8, 2017 
    NO  Liturgy
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts 
    

Tuesday, May 9, 2017    
  8:00 am  Communion Service
  7:00 pm  Ladies Association  
  
Wednesday, May 10, 2017 
  8:00 am  Communion Service   
  8:30 am  Weight Loss Support Group
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Thursday, May 11, 2017 
  8:00 am  Communion Service   
  9:00 am  Adult Ed
  7:00 am  Choir
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, May 12, 2017  
  8:00 am  Communion Service 
  

Saturday, May 13, 2017 – Sugar Weekend 
Mother’s Day Blessing  
   5:15 pm  Confessions
Confessions available by appointment also 662-429-7851   
   6:00 pm   Liturgy For the Parish Community
   

Sunday, May 14, 2017 – Mother’s Day Blessing      
Fifth Sunday of Easter – Sugar Weekend 
  9:00 am  Adult Religious Ed    
10:30 am   Liturgy All Mothers Living & Deceased     
11:30 am  Mother’s Day Brunch – FLC   
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
May 7 – Rose Powell

May 14 – Mother’s Day

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
May – Rose Powell

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
May 7 – Mindy Williamson

May 14 – Ginger Raff

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

Ministry Schedule
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                

  

Saturday, May 13 – 6:30 pm    
Greeter:  Paula Busler/Maureen Finley
Usher:   Charlie Young/Don Greer
Server:   Thomas Riehl/Cooper Sells
Lector:  Tijuana Buchanan/Bill Marking      
Gift Bearer:   Jerry Edwards Family
Eucharistic Ministers: Danny & Cindy Thomas/Josephine M. 

Sunday, May 14 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:   Men’s Association
Usher: Men’s Association
Server:   Men’s Association
Lector:   Men’s Association
Gift Bearer:   Men’s Association
Eucharistic Ministers:  Men’s Association

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 
obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve
in your place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$6,094.81
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$4,166.28
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. ………….......$1,181.00  
Community Services……………………….. $     10.00 
Debt On Loan Balance…………………..$56,022.63  

There should be no eating, drinking or
gum in the Church. If a child must have

nourishment,
please do so in the cry room.

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #6 – Ron Sheppard, Charlie Young, Ed 
Savage, and Darren Macip began Wednesday, 
May 3 through Saturday, May 6.  Team #7 –Bill 
Gaudet, Wayne Miller, Ricky Howell, and Janet 

Love will begin Wednesday, May 10 through Saturday, 
May 13.  This ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of 
dollars every year!  It is a real service to the Lord.  
                 God Bless all our lawn ministers.

ATTENTION CURSILLISTAS  interested in forming a 
men’s prayer group – please call Wayne Miller at 901-
679-3400.

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com/
mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


MOTHER'S DAY BLESSINGS: At all of the 
Masses on the weekend of May 13th and 14th, there 
will be a special blessing for all our mothers. We 
encourage all our men and children to accompany 
your Mom's & wives to Mass on the weekend. 

Your presence will be their greatest delight and 
blessing.

Sacred Heart School is now holding open 
enrollment for new families.  Sacred Heart has 
been serving families in the North Mississippi 
area for 70 years.  The school provides a coed 
Catholic environment for students in PK4 
through 8th grade. Sacred Heart is one of three 
national finalist for Innovations in Catholic 

Education for Promoting Catholic Identity.  Classes fill 
up quickly and some classes are already full.  Contact 
principal Bridget Brotherton Martin to schedule your 
tour today.  662-349-0900 or bmartin@shsm.org  

V ENCUENTRO is a national
program in Spanish and English
about evangelization sponsored
by the United States Catholic
Bishops and the Office of Hispanic ministry.

Donor Member Services Clerk

A non-profit Catholic organization, seeks a bilingual 
Donor Member Services Clerk fluent in Spanish and 
English. Duties include processing donor member 
transactions using in-house computer programs and 
the Internet; responding to Donor phone calls and 
written correspondence in Spanish and English. Must
have working knowledge of Microsoft office 
products, printers, check scanning equipment and 10-
key calculators. 

Req. High school diploma or GED, computer 
proficiency, experience in office practices, and 
knowledge of the basics of the Catholic faith is 
helpful.
Send a letter of interest and resume in confidence to: 
HR Manager, Sacred Heart Southern Missions, P.O. 
Box 190, Walls, MS 38680; fax: 662-342-3364 or 
email: openings@shsm.org.

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   It’s a New 
Year!!!   Time to feel like a NEW YOU!!   

Come join us each week as we support each other on our
weight loss journey.
Wednesday morning at 8:30 am for a weigh in and 
sharing.  Liz Brown is our contact person for this 
adventure.  901-331-3419.    While you are here, why not
take the opportunity for a little exercise.  The Family 
Life Center will be open every day during normal office 
hours for you to walk laps.  We know the importance of 
exercise.  Not only can it help us lose weight, it is good 
for our heart health!
MAKE PLANS TO JOIN US EACH WEEK AS WE 
STRIVE TO BECOME HEALTHIER, HAPPIER 
PERSONS!!!

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Gene Winters (nix), Sr. Antonienne Thoma, Michael 
Williams (dad), Joann Tully, Karina Streit (Gawel), Baby Jane 
Cole, George Bonner, Mike Johnson, Corrine Patton, 
Gloria & Raymond Slonena (tully), Dennis Schwab (Powell 

Nephew), Nancy Potts, Bud Morgan, Don Smith, Ron Pickard,
Royce (Barbara Smith cousin), Michael Beatty, Jerry Estes (Greer), 
Sonny Payne (Traicoff Uncle), Betty Brotherton (B. Martin mom), 
Melanie Brauss (Bill Gaudet’s sis), Tony Field (Maria Mitchell

dad), Loretta Chmura (Barbara Morgan sis), Mary Kiefer 
(Blount),  Tony Pangelina,  Natalie Kane (Higdon), Pete
Cervetti (Cass Douglas),  Donna Youngblood (J. Terry

cousin), Kerry Helms (Higdon bron law), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Kim
Craig (J. Davis sisn law), Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw),  Birdie 
Lewis (Felicia grandma), Meredith Hannah, Farris Jenkins (N 

Rachal bron law), Carter  Brooks, Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), 
Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), Sara Hewitt (Marie Smith), and 

Jared Smith (Liz Brown).  Please notify the Pastor when serious 
illness occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like 
to strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the 
Sick (Anointing).

LADIES’ ASSOCIATION MEETING  Don’t forget this 
coming Tuesday evening, May 9, at 7:00 pm the Ladies 
Association will have their monthly meeting. 
All ladies of the parish 18 and over are invited and 
encouraged to attend.  We need you!!  And don’t forget 
our e-mail is holyspirit.la.hernando@gmail.com

BOSTON BUTTS ON SALE NOW—The Men’s 
Association is now accepting orders for
“Boston Butts” for Memorial Day.  Last
day to order is Tuesday, May 23.   Pick-
up day is that Friday, May 26.   Please call Sal Galtelli
429-5071 or see one of the men after mass to place 
your order.  Remember they only cook so many.  
Order today!  Smoked to Perfection! 

Confessions available by appointment  662-429-7851

 

mailto:holyspirit.la.hernando@gmail.com
mailto:openings@shsm.org
https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=nH1UnmK4FDLSKgT7WrBtjCE76doi1P0mAbcqCtP2HsvuUaJArHfUCA..&URL=mailto%3Abmartin@shsm.org


                                                                  

E-MAIL EMERGENCY PRAYER MINISTRY
If you would like to join our email prayer ministry 
please send an email request to patseggs@yahoo.com.   
Pat Smith will add you to the email list.  Prayers are 
requested by calling the church office or requesting by 
email.  We have experienced miracles through this 
ministry and would love to have you join us.  You may 
still feel free to telephone Marie Smith 429-8282 or the 
church.
E-mails- Robo Call 
Information……………………………

If you are on our e-mail list for emergency calls 
as well as informative calls and have changed 
your e-mail address lately, PLEASE Contact 
Janet Love @ holyspirithernando/@yahoo.com 
and update your e-mail address.

Many e-mails have been returned – 
undeliverable the last times our information line 
was used.  

If you would rather go on the ROBO call list 
contact Janet as well.

If you have not received any information calls in 
the last two months from Holy Spirit Parish, 
please contact the church office and we will add, 
change or do whatever is necessary to fix the 
situation.   (662) 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  .

COMMUNION SERVICE-From
Tuesday, May 9 to Friday, May 12
there will be no mass. We will have
a communion service.

Retirement News  Mrs. Janice Daleke has announced 
her retirement as teacher at Sacred Heart School after 33 

years of serving families . The school will honor Mrs. 
Daleke and her family with a reception on Sunday, May 
21 from 2:00pm – 4:00pm. Everyone is welcome.

MOTHERS DAY BRUNCH

The Knights of Columbus will sponsor a luncheon 
for all mothers and their families after Liturgy on 
Mother’s Day in the Family Life Center. ALL 
MOTHERS, widowed, single, married, Religious, 
etc. from 11:30 – 1:00 p.m.  Plan on attending, join 
the camaraderie, we do not want any Mother alone 
on this day.  Please sign up on the list in the back of
the church so we know you will be attending.  

Confessions available by appointment  662-429-7851

MAY CROWNING  is this weekend at both masses and 
we want to sincerely thank everyone for bringing  
flowers to be presented to Mary.    
   

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.   We have a
growing number of families coming for food assistance, 
some 30+ a week now.  We have been facing a real 
shortage of sugar lately to meet this demand.   It is better
to purchase 2 smaller bags than one large one. This is an 
ongoing ministry.   You may bring sugar whenever it is 
convenient.  This food pantry serves the poor of our 
community.  God bless your generosity.  Matthew 26:11.
            

Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their deepest condolences to Bill &
Nancy Brown on the 

mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org
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recent death of their son +Russell Brown
May his soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, rest in peace

Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their deepest condolences to Jim &
Jackie Donnelly on the 

recent death of his father +Douglas Ingram
May his soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, rest in peace

YARD SALE SUCCESS
We did it again!!!!!!!!!!!!  There are so many to thank for the successful sale that it's hard to know where to start.  
First off to all who were so generous with their donations, then the men and women who helped set up 
tables and bring down items from the attic and backroom, the women, men and children who unpacked boxes, 
sorted, cleaned, priced and organized, those who provided lunches for all the loyal workers, the cashiers and 
baggers the day of the sale, all those who assisted customers with their purchases and the men who took care of 
the kitchen.  A very big thanks, to the Men’s Association who provided the pork butts.  The bar-b-que was 
delicious!  We are very grateful for all that purchased our treasures and last but not least the good Lord who 
provided us with good weather most of the time. 
 

I believe all of us who worked, formed new friendships and renewed others.  We will probably all have a memory
we will cherish from this event, whether it was a customer or co-worker or incident.  We had workers from age ? 
thru 80+ and everyone had an enjoyable time. We had one worker from San Jose, CA who came to help. In fact 
this year we made every effort to get a list every day of those that worked.  The following is a list of those that 
worked getting stuff out of the attic, setting up, sorting, pricing, providing meals, assist sales days – whatever!  
Keep in mind some may have been able to work one day, every day, one week, provide a meal, etc.  Each one did
what they could.  It took everyone to make this happen!  Is your name missing?  Make plans now to be part of 
this blessing next year. 

Amanda Blount Cynthia Bonner Liz Brown Nancy Brown
Tom & Paula Busler Flo Butler Caroline Carter Raymi Craft
Vicki Durbin Lorraine Faulkner Sal & Sarah Galtelli Bill & Jeannine Gaude
Don & Chris Greer Diana Hill         Lucy Holland Bob & Cil Johnson
Dennis Johnson Dawn Kovaloski Carmen Kreider Mike & Pat Kuehnel   
Janet Loupatty Bill & Nancy Marking  Cheryl Massa   Wayne Miller
Betty Mize Eddie Mullin Josephine Muzzi MaryAnn Nix
Wanda Norvell Theresa Perez Dawn Porter Merritt & Rose Powell 
Cathy Powers Ed Savage Ron & Theresa Sheppard   Lee & Barbara Smith   
Jessica Smith Helen Spencer Lori Stephens Danny Thomas
Barbara Wilder LaRae Walgenbach Charles Young
 
One more big "THANK YOU" to the guys and gals that pitched in and packed up everything on Saturday 
afternoon and transported it over to Sacred Heart Thrift Store and broke down tables, chairs and cleaned up the 
kitchen.  What a church family!!!!!
 
Our total sales were:     Yard sale items:                        $5,254.54

       Cash Donations (to offset expenses): 1,000.00
             



                                      Kitchen:                                        910.00
 
                                      Expenses:              (505.81)   

Total after expenses     $6,658.73

This is not the final total as we have a few sale items pending. 

"WE DID IT TOGETHER"
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